
 Revised: January 25, 2022 

Admission to the Health Pavilion 

While a resident at Oak Hammock, you may have the need to be 
admitted to the Health Pavilion. To be admitted, a physician must 
provide a written order on approved State of Florida forms. 
Admissions can be processed 24/7. An admission exception can be 
made for residents who have been seen by a UF Health physician 
within the past six months, since their medical information will be 
available on the EPIC computer system. Additional information 
regarding admission to the Health Pavilion may be obtained from 
the Social Services Liaison at (352) 548-1152 or Admissions and 
Marketing Coordinator for the Health Pavilion at (352) 548-1133. 
 
For Independent Living residents who are patients at UF Health and 
have been seen there within the past six months and need 
admission to skilled nursing, read-only access to UF electronic 
records is available and an order for admission is not immediately 
necessary. Staff will verify that there have been no medication or 
condition changes and additional information may be necessary. 
For patients at North Florida Regional, the VAMC, or any other 
medical system that has not granted Oak Hammock access to their 
electronic medical records, hard copies of this information is 
required at the time of admission (form 3008) 
 
For more information, please call any of the following numbers: 
Health Pavilion Administrator: 

(352) 548-1135 (Office) during business hours  
(352) 727-0499 (Cell) after hours  

Nursing Supervisor on Duty:  
(352) 548-1134 (Office) during business hours  
(352) 339-4794 (Cell) after hours 

Admissions Office: 
(352) 548-1133 (Office) during business hours  


